
City of Bennington 
October 2024 Newsletter 

Hope this finds everyone enjoying fall! There was no newsletter in September, 
for lack of things to put in it. There are several things below that could be 
helpful for someone! 

compliance Is going to begin writing residents violations for untagged and 
inoperable vehicles. 

If you have old vehicles that are not tagged and running, and you are interested 
in getting rid of them at no cost to you, The fire department is willing to pick up 
these old cars and will use them for training purposes. The only requirement is 
you must sign a title over to the department so they can dispose of them after 
training. Ottawa county rural fire district 4 Is having an open house on October 
19th from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m at the fire house. Fire chief Brian Breese will be 
available to discuss any questions you have. This would be a great time to see the 
building that Is totally paid for and perhaps donate an old car if you have one to 
help the department out with important training. 

We have had many residents asking for names of handymen in the City of Bennington willing to do 

many different jobs around the house that they just cannot do anymore. I have received one and will 

share it here for you to see. 

Dstar Handyman Bennington Kansas. Contact Derek at 316-308-3613 

Offer Senior Discounts and Free onsite estimates. 

Some services provided are: 

Sprinkler repair/Install, fall blowouts at $25.00 a zone. 

Fence repair and install, Deck installation and repair, hardwood flooring repair and install, water 

features, house repair, hang doors, sinks, toilets, showers, sliding glass doors, barn doors, garbage 

disposal, gutters, windows, some framing, garage doors and siding. There is much more, please feel 

free to call and ask. 

Dump Days will be October 5th through the 13th
. Dump will be open 8 am to 6 pm every day. No tires 

or rims allowed, no appliances with freon. Please insure your items go inside the dumpster, not 

beside or around them. There will be dumpsters for wood, metal and household trash. These 

dumpsters are only for the residents living in the city limits, anyone from outside the city limits must 

take their items to the Ottawa county landfill. 


